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NEWS RELEASE 
 

FAIRMONT ANNOUNCES PREVIOUS CHANGES 
TO ITS MANAGEMENT 

 
 

Vancouver, British Columbia, September 18, 2018 – Fairmont Resources Inc. (TSXV: FMR) 
(“Fairmont” or the “Company”) announces that Michael Dehn has resigned from the Company’s board 
of directors (the “Board”) effective January 19, 2018, and Greg Ball and Neil Pettigrew have resigned 
from the Board effective February 22, 2018.  Messrs. Dehn, Ball and Pettigrew were key contributors to 
the Company over a number of years, and the current Board wishes to thank them for their service. In 
addition, the Company announces the appointment of Balu Gopalakrishnan to the Board and as Chief 
Financial Officer effective March 1, 2018.  
 
Mr. Gopalakrishnan is a Chartered Accountant with significant public company experience, including 
more than six years with XCEED Mortgage Corporation, where he gained significant experience 
preparing the company’s annual and quarterly consolidated financial statements, Management Discussion 
and Analysis (MD&A) of for quarterly and annual regulatory filings in accordance with International 
Financial Reporting Standards. 
 
On behalf of the Board of Directors 

FAIRMONT RESOURCES INC. 

“Michael Lerner” 
 
Michael Lerner, Chief Executive Officer and Director 
T: 416 710-4906 
E: mlerner10@gmail.com 

Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in policies 
of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 
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